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President’s Message




Dottie Bishoff







443-402-1421
Dear Club Members:

Conservation, Home Life, and International Ourtreach won awards at the GFWC State  Convention, we received recognition for contributing to Save the Bay,  Diane Raycob's Ditty Bag, came in fist place and the award was $100.00. This convention  was held at the BWI Marriott Hotel. I want to thank the ladies who showed up on Saturday night to support  your president  your club and Betty Meidinger who is the president of the Myrtle Club, (the Myrtle club consist of past presidents of the Baltimore District.)  in the President's processions.  Thank you  I would like to see more  club members attending these conventions, they are so educational, and you get to meet  members  from the other  Baltimore district. clubs. You learn what the other clubs are doing  on their projects, we also have  a lot of fun., lots of vendors, bingo, and parties in some of  the rooms. You need to come and check it out.  

I am hoping to meet your family members at the May Mother/
Child dinner on the 10th.  Don't forget to call in you dinner order by Tuesday of that week.  






All my best







    Dottie`


   


[image: image1.wmf]





May Birthdays





5/2-Ruth Cameron





5/3- Diane Raycob
                       
                  

5/17-Bea Benson- 




        Happy Birthday Ladies!!!!
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Health News:
Please keep my husband Bob in your prayers, he has had 2 successful treatments with no side affects. 2 down 4 to go.   Also prayers for my 21 month old great-grandson who is seriously ill, with Chiari Brain Malformation.  He will be having surgery sometime this week .
Keep Claire Gies's mother in your prayers, she is 96 years old and not doing well, I know she would appreciate some cards. 
Please remember to keep all club members and their families in your prayers.
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Art Community Service Program

Loretta Di Loreto
410-679-2259

Don't forget the One Stroke Painting classes will be held on Saturday, May 26th. at Lori 
Eck's home.  10-12 u there. "Come and join us it is a lot of fun."
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Education Community Service Program
Barbara Ledford

410-679-1166

Barbara will be picking up the completed scholarship forms from the school on her return home.  Will notify her committee members when to come to her house and read them over and decide who will get the scholarship.

Her aunt is doing much better, she thanks everyone for their concern and prayers.  
Public Issues
Lori Eck-443-484-2054

There will be a meeting  with my committee at my house on June 1st. at 7:00 p.m.

to discuss what project to donate our funds to, right now it is the Wounded Warrior

build -a- ramp project in conjunction  with Habitat for Humanity.

Don't forget one stroke painting at my home on May 26th. 10-12.
[image: image5.wmf]
Conservation Community Service Program
Jeanette Petnic-410-679-0959
Harford Land Trust:

Harford Land Trust was organized in 1991 joining more than 50 other land trusts protecting land through -out Maryland.  It is a volunteer non-profit group consisting of a Board of Directors and about 500 members.

To date Harford Land Trust   has helped protect more than over 10,000 acres and has acquired  204 acres for public use.  One of  the 1st. efforts was the acquisition and preservation of Kilgore Falls in Northern Harford County.  This natural waterfall is now part of Rocks State Park. 

A  donation of $35.00 has been made to  Harford Land Trust to go towards protecting our natural resources. 

Continue saving aluminum tabs, old eyeglasses and rugs, blankets  and food for the Humane Society  
Home Life
Barbara Albers- 410-679-5260
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Home Life

Barbara Albers-410-679-5260
Our Mother's Day dinner is getting closer, and that is a reminder to all of those who agreed to bring a dish.  I need all of the food on Friday, May 11th., before noon at my house. 

You'll be getting reminder call a few days ahead of time. 

The dedication for the Habitat for Humanity home in Edgewood is estimated to be completed mid-may I don't have a date yet, so stay turned for more information.. The box is ready to go.

It is nearing the end of what I think was a very productive year, so start thinking about what you want this program to accomplish in the fall. 

If anyone is interested in doing the walk for Alzheimers please call Barbara at 

410-679-5260
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Health Tip:  If you want to adopt a healthy life style that has a Christian underpinning,  
                       go to The Daniel Plan.com.  I am starting a group that wants to explore this 


            plan.  
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Hospitality:





Hostesses;

Madeleine Murphy- 410-569-0477


Crab Cake




            Barbara Albers-410-679-5260
Chicken Marsala

Plain Chicken




-
Barbara Ledford-410-679-1166  





Dinners are $20.00. crab cake dinners  are $25. 00.  Please remember to call the hostesses the Tuesday before the scheduled meeting date to place your order.  If you are bringing a guest, give the hostess her name and order.  

Do not call the restaurant!!!   If something comes up and you cannot make the meeting and do not cancel your order, you are responsible for the cost of the meal. 

Finance/Ways and Means
Rosemary Sebula-410-679-3357

Rose Marie Vaccaro-443-372-5404

Thank you to all our committee members for all their help in making our 4th. annual  tea a huge "hit". The donated raffle gifts were beautiful, which added to the excitement of the afternoon and were an important part of our success.  Rosemary and I appreciated all our members who wore their flower headbands  highlighting the club members who were in attendance at the tea.  The club's profit from the tea was  $1, 590. 87
We  have enjoyed our term and wish the new Ways and Means chair an even greater success in the future.
International Outreach Community Service Program

Diane Raycob-410-893-7534

Second Vice-President Report:  Please invite your sons and daughters to our May meeting in celebration of Mother's Day.  We look forward to meeting all of them.
///////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////'
International Outreach Report

Every 20 seconds a child dies of a disease that could have been prevented by a vaccine.  GFWC is proud to partner with Shot@Life to educate, connect and empower Americans to champion vaccines as the most cost-effective way to save the lives of children in developing countries.  It only costs $20.00 to protect a child for life.  What have you purchased recently for $20.00?  A pair of sunglasses, a manicure, or a week's worth of coffee?  Perhaps you paid for lunch with a friend.  
Take a picture of something that you recently spent $20.00 on e-mail it to PR@GFWC.org. We'll share them with Shot@Life.  Consider making a donation in honor of Mother's Day and World Immunization Week.  Together, we can  help give children around the world a Shot@Life and moms a reason to celebrate Mother's Day 
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DATES TO REMEMBER:
May 3, -District Board of Directors meeting, Crowne Plaza, Timonium, MD 

May 10- General Meeting-Mother/Child dinner Williamsburg, Inn 7:00 p.m.

May 11- Bring food to Barbara Albers house by noon for Anna's House Mothers Day 

  Dinner

May 26-One stroke painting Lori Eck's house 10-12

June 7-General Meeting Williamsburg Inn., at 7:00p.m. it will be on the 1st. Thursday of
the month.



 





How children perceive their grandparents



1. My young grandson called the other day to wish me Happy Birthday.  He asked me how old I was, and I told him, 62.  My grandson was quiet for a moment, and then asked, " Did you start at 1?.

2. After putting her grandchildren to bed, a grandmother changed into old slacks and a droopy blouse and proceeded to wash her hair. As she heard the children getting more and more rambunctious, her patience grew thin.  Finally, she threw a towel around her head and stormed into their room, putting them back to bed with stern warnings.  As she left the room , she heard the three year old say with a trembling voice "who was THAT?"

3. When my grandson asked me how old I was, I teasingly replied, "I'm not sure"  "Look in your underwear, grandpa," he advised "Mine says I'm 4 to 6."
4. My granddaughter was visiting ne day when she asked, "Grandma, do you know how you and God are alike?" I mentally polished my halo and I said, "No, how are we alike?'  " You're both old", she replied.

5. A little girl was diligently pounding away on her grandfather's computer..  She told him she was writing a story.  "What's it about?" he asked  "I don't know ", she replied. "I can't  read"

6.  Children's Logic:  " Give me a sentence about a public servant" said the teacher.  The small boy wrote; " The fireman came down the ladder pregnant."  The  teacher took the lad aside to correct him."Don't you know what pregnant means ?" she asked, "Sure," said the young boy confidently.  "It means carrying a child.'"

7.  A 6-year old was asked where his grandma live. "Oh," he said , "she lives at the airport, and when we want her, we just go get. her  Then, when we're done having her visit we take he back to the airport. 

8.  A grandfather was delivering his grandchildren to their home one day when a fire truck zoomed past.  Sitting in the front seat of the fire truck was a Dalmatian dog.  The children started discussing the dogs duties. 

" They use him to keep crowds  back " said one child.

"No," said another. " He's just for good luck."

A third child brought the argument to a close. " they use the dogs, " she said firmly. " to find the fire hydrants>"

9. Grandpa is the smartest man on earth! He teaches me good things, but I don't get to see him enough to get as smart as him!

10. A grandmother was telling he little granddaughter what her own childhood was like.  "We used to skate outside on a pond. I had a swing made from a tire; it hung from a tree in our front yard. We rode our pony.  We picked wild raspberries in the woods.

The little girl was wide-eyed, taking this all in.  At last she said, "I sure wish  I'd gotten to know you sooner. 

11. A second grader come home from school and said to her grandmother.  "grandma guess what?  We learned how to make babies today"  the grandmother, more than a little surprised, tried  to keep her cool.  " that's interesting." She said  "How do you make babies?'

It's simple, replied the girl.  "You just change the 'Y to "I" and add 'es."








`
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CONTEST-CONTEST-CONTEST-CONTEST

We will be  having a ugliest and gaudiest earring contest at our mother/child dinner, all attending this meeting may enter.  Wear your ugliest and gaudiest earrings. There will be a prize for the winners.!!!!!!!
*
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HAPPY MOTHERS DAY !!!!!
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